
TAKE HOME TUESDAY
Tuesday, October 17, 2017 * St. Albert the Great School
Jodi McLawhorn, Principal * jmclawhorn@satgschool.org

October Rosary: Please join us every Friday at 12:30 pm to 
pray the Rosary in our church.

Bingo!  Every Tuesday evening, our parish operates a 
BINGO Night. The proceeds are given very generously to 
our school. The Parish Bingo Committee only requests that 
we supply the parents to assist and work the BINGO nights. 
All parents are requested to work at least 2 BINGO nights 
throughout the entire school year. Please contact Mrs. 
Dlugopolski (zoska03@hotmail.com) to schedule your BINGO 
work night. Thank you most sincerely to the Parish Bingo 
Committee and to all of you for support of our school.

FSP HOT LUNCH: Order now through October 15th for 
the November lunches. The students are telling me that 
they enjoy the food, so please get your child registered as 
soon as possible!!

Reminder: The Archdiocese of Chicago is requesting that all 
families must complete either the 2017-2018 Confidential 
Application for Free & Reduced Price Meals OR the 
Household Income (HHI) Online survey.

Please check your child’s Powerschool and 
SATG Emails weekly. 

Thank you!!

Water for Hurricane Harvey: Fr. Mariusz has asked us, as 
a parish family, to donate cases of water to aid the victims 
of Hurricane Harvey in Texas. Please donate water to this 
cause. Father has asked our families to bring the cases of 
water to the Parish office for donation. Thank you!!

A very special and warm thank you to our wonderful FSA for organizing the Sabre Sprint on October 7th. It was a 
beautifully organized day with lots of energy and smiles all around. I would like to thank all the families that participated 
in the race as well as those that volunteered their time!  When we come together as one, great things can happen!  Thank 

you!  The FSA will be reporting on their earnings in the FSA Newsletter, stay tuned!!

Looking Ahead:
10/5: FSA Meeting at 7:00 pm; Register to participate or 
volunteer for the 5K by 5:00 pm this day!
10/6: Progress Reports sent home; Spirit Day Dress Down 
for those registered to participate or volunteer at the 5K
10/7:  Sabre Sprint 5K
10/9:  NO SCHOOL
10/11: 1:45 pm Dismissal

Athletics and Activities: Please sign up for boys 
basketball by October 4th. Please hand in your forms to 
the classroom teacher, who will forward the forms on to 
Mrs. Carrano.

World’s Finest Chocolate: Thank you for supporting our 
major fundraiser of the year!!! Candy Money is due October 
27th. The school is not responsible for lost or damaged 
candy.Whatever is not handed in by that day will be added 
to your FACTS account. Thank you!
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